Nicole Flores
                  Tampa Florida
 Cell: 813-816-9881
   Nicole@nickiflores.tv





Dear Awesome Scary Company,
I am very excited to be applying for Assistant Director on your film and believe this as is an ideal place to leverage my military experience, extensive travel, and love of monsters and associated lore while getting the chance to learn from the experts. I hope to one day also produce my own Indy creature features, so you will find me to be a hard worker and quick learner.
In my military career I was known as the go-to for efficiently scheduling and managing aircrew and aircraft. Working on numerous student films while in the BFA program at the University of Tampa, I found that this skillset transferred surprisingly well to my management of film crew, equipment, and talent. Limited resources must be effectively leveraged to capitalize on their potential, and in my short time in the industry I have enjoyed learning to stretch a budget and organize shot sequences to make the most of what we have.
I look forward to the opportunity to speak with you about your opening, and to discuss how I may apply my experience for our mutual benefit. Thank you for your time.
                                                                Respectfully,
                                                                   Nicole Flores


